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Dear Conservation Commission, 

I live in East Arlington close to the Mugar wetlands and was dismayed to learn that OakTree developers
decided to ignore the ZBA's order to install and monitor groundwater wells on the Mugar site. 

Their arrogant decision disrespects the process and everyone who is working hard to safeguard this
fragile environment and avoid the worst effects of this proposed development.  

Please do all you can to hold the Developer to account and ensure compliance with the required
groundwater monitoring.  

Thank you kindly for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,  

Shona Gibson
107 Mary Street, 
Arlington, MA 02474


